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Friday 5th January 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

 

 School Meals on Census day- Thursday 18th January 2024 

 

 

In January, May and October the Local Authority conduct a Census requesting 

information from schools, including pupil numbers and school meals. This 

information determines the levels of school funding for the following year.   

 

The next Census is Thursday 18th January 2024.  The school menu will change to Fish 

Fingers and chips on this day. Jacket potatoes with cheese and school packed 

lunches (ham, cheese and tuna) will still be available. On Friday 19th January the 

food choice will be Cheese Pizza , herby diced potatoes and sweetcorn.   

 

To encourage as many children as possible to have a school lunch on Thursday we 

have added milkshake to the menu that day and for one day only we will have an 

ice-cream bar! Children will have a choice of ice-cream flavours and lots of 

different toppings and sauces to create the ice-cream Sundae of their choice! 

 

I know that times are challenging but please can we ask that as many children as 

possible take up a school meal on Thursday 18th January 2024 to maximise the 

funding for the school; especially those in KS1 and those entitled to free school 

meals. 

 

Thank you for your support.  

 

 

Lisa Walker 

Federation Business Manager 
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